
From: Andrew Panelli
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] IPCB R2022-018
Date: Thursday, December 29, 2022 10:56:50 AM

Dear Mr. Brown,
I am asking the  Illinois Pollution Control Board to support the proposed PFAS
groundwater quality standards in IPCB R2022-018.  Please consider this a
written Public Comment to be filed with  the Clerk’s Office of the Illinois Pollution
Control Board. 
 
Sincerely,
Andrew Panelli
12051 Mackinac rd.
Homer Glen, IL 60491
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